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Feb 01, 2024 

 

Statement of compliance with PFAS Standards in Dyenomite Apparel Products 

 

Dyenomite Apparel is committed to compliance with state and federal laws and requirements 

and believes a proactive and transparent approach is what our customers should expect. It is 

with this view that we have conducted a PFAS audit of our suppliers, our processes and the 

materials we use to create our products to ensure compliance with the current standard as well 

as the pending legislation for New York and California.  We have determined that our products 

do not contain PFAS materials as outlined in the TSCA, EPA’s EPCRA, PPA or NDAA acts, as 

part of the TRI Program. 

Dyenomite Apparel will continue to monitor and audit all new vendors, materials and processes 

for compliance and will update the statement as needed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dyenomite Apparel   02/01/24 

 


